Devine Design

Proposed regulations do not fully protect communities from the impact of fracking. The proposed
regulations would allow for the exportation of fracking wastewater from the Basin, as well as the
importation of wastewater for treatment into the Basin.

These activities should also be banned.

Please ban ALL fracking activities near the Delaware.



